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General News 

CLUB SPOTLIGHT … A Big Club Thanks to 
Susie Macanulty for painting the club windows for the 
Christmas Holiday, to Ted Robinson for replacing the 
target boards on the ranges. 

ANNUAL ELECTION … The following proprietary 
members have been nominated for election to the Board 
of Directors. The election will take place during the 
Annual Meeting on January 8th, 2014. Nominees are: 
Ron Brown, Jack Healy, and Steve Mooney. You may 
mail your completed ballots in the accompanying return 
envelopes, put them in the ballot box in the club foyer, 
or bring them to the club at the Annual Meeting, January 
8, 2014. 

BY-LAW UPDATE … The Board of Directors has 
completed an update to the Club By-Laws to modernize 
them. Proprietary Members will be voting on these 
revised by-laws at the annual election. Copies of the 
revised by-laws will be mailed to all Proprietary 
Members with their ballots. 

FOOD & TOY DRIVE  … Thanks to all who 
donated toys to the Marine Corp Toys for Tots Program 
this past month. 

SUPER BOWL PARTY … The Club will be holding a 
Super Bowl Party February 2 starting at 3 PM. There 
will be a special appetizer food bar, drink specials, 
prizes, and of course football. Come out and join us. 

TARGET NEWSLETTER … The Target newsletter 
will be available only via email and in printed form at 
the Club. We will no longer send out the Target via US 
Mail – The US Mail option has been removed from the 
dues notice this year. 

DUES & MEMBERSHIPS  …It’s a new year and 
the dues notices for 2014 have been mailed. Be sure to 
get your dues paid so you will receive your new key card 
before the door lock is changed on February 15.  
There are a few Proprietary Memberships available for 
sale. Contact Steve Mooney for information. 

NEW MEMBERS … Welcome to New Members: Phil 
Baker, Craig Justus, Sam Mason, Jason Freeman, 
Matthew Kesterson, Michael Breiling, Jim Breiling, Jim 
Hyde, Anthony Struog, Carrie Allen, Carolyn Heck, and 
new Proprietary Members Gene Kegley, Jeannine 
Onsum, and Gloria Onsum. Our total number of 
members is now 935.

General Meeting & Election (All Members are Welcome) - Wednesday, January 8th, 7:00 PM 

The ranges are open from 9:00 AM until sundown 7 days a week unless closed for a special function. 

Range 
News: Line count was up by 101 lines in November to 767 lines. The open Turkey Shoot hosted 42 shooters on a 
beautiful November day, and 42 turkeys were awarded. Other range activities included the Air Silhouette Matches, and 
the Fun Steel Shoots. 

Range Orientation Class: Remember that we require that all shooters attend a Range Orientation Class prior to shooting 
on our ranges. January’s Class is: January 7 at 7 PM, Questions? Contact Steve Mooney. 

January Events: Shooting Events for January are: 1) Air Silhouette Shoot on Jan 18 at 9 AM on the Rifle Range, and 2) 
The Steel Fun Match on January 25/26 in the Action Pistol Bays, Signup at 9 AM, Instruction and Shooting to follow. 

Pine Tree Room / Bullwinkle Bar
News: The “First Friday” Dinner Dance, with Prime Rib, will be held on the third Friday, Jan 17, due to the New Years 
Eve Dinner Dance being so close to January’s First Friday.  
We will be including Chicken Fried Steak as a Friday special each month beginning this month. 
We are updating our menu to include more healthy choices, and would appreciate your suggestions. Please give your 
suggestions to Ursula; we can’t promise to include all suggestions, but we will consider them. 

On Tuesdays in January our kitchen staff will be a serving a different soup and sandwich combination each week: Grilled 
Cheese with Tomato Bisque, BLT with Broccoli Cheddar, Tuna Melt with Broccoli Cheddar, and Grilled Ham & Cheese 
with Tomato Bisque. Check the Calendar for the schedule. These meals will be available for only $6.95 

On Wednesdays in January: Our kitchen staff is featuring Fish & Chips for $1.00 off the regular price. 

On Thursdays in January: Our kitchen staff will be preparing a medley of your favorites: The Wimpy Burger Platter, 
John’s Mongolian Beef, John’s Pan Seared Scallops, and Ursula’s Black Been Chili. Check the Calendar for the schedule. 

January Events: We have some exciting food and music offerings in January: On Jan 3rd we are serving Home Style 
Meat Loaf with mashed potatoes and gravy; On Jan 10th, we are featuring a Jerry’s Rueben Sandwiches with coleslaw and 
fries; On Jan 17th, we have our Dinner Dance, featuring Prime Rib and music by Chris Yates and Nick Baker as 
“Dynamite Limbo”; On Jan 24th, we are serving your favorite Chicken Fried Steak with mashed potatoes and sausage 
gravy; and on Jan 31 we are serving BBQ Ribs, with tangy BBQ Beans and cornbread. 

 


